
 

January 2018 

 

Dear Pacific Rim Bloodhound Club Members and Friends, 

 

Happy 2018!  I hope your new year has gotten off to a good start. 

We are delighted to have hosted a very successful ABC 2017 National Specialty with a 
Northwest Regional Specialty in October 2017 at Ocean Shores, WA.  I want to thank all of you 
for your hard work and support to make these events so enjoyable for everyone! 

 

This year will bring us more fun with the ABC/PRBC Northwest Regional Specialty and Tenth 
Annual Clyde Reed Memorial Trailing Trial in Spokane, WA, May 26 and 27, followed by the 
ABC/PRBC agility trials on August 25 and 26 at the Argus Ranch in Auburn, WA. I hope to see 
you in May and August! 

 

As always, your club officers would love to have your comments, suggestions, and questions. 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cindy Wolfrom, PRBC President 


